
 

Our Vision is for our children to experience ‘Life in all its fullness’ (John 10:10) 

Following the Christian inspiration of Jesus, our children will flourish and enable others to grow. Our school 

will be a place where aspiration and hope enable the growth of knowledge, wisdom and skills. Our children 

will feel good about themselves, enjoy learning and achieving and become positive members of the 

community. 

 
 

‘Life in all its fullness’ 

John 10:10 

 

Christ Church CEVC Primary School 

Notices 12.11.21 

 

Upcoming dates for the diary: 

NEW DATES ADDED IN RED 
 

Sunday 14th November 
 

Remembrance Service 
 

15-19th November Anti-bullying week 
 

17th November  Class 4 Basketball event 
 

18th November Class 5 Climate Change event 
(online) 

19th November 
 

Children in Need 

23rd November 2.30pm Phonics & Reading information 
session 

7th December Class 5 – Experience Christmas 
 

17th December Christmas Service tbc 
 

17th December End of Term 
 

 

 

Remembrance Sunday Service 

If possible, children joining in the Remembrance Service should wear school uniform. We will meet on 

Sunday at 10.20am outside school and walk to the high street as a group. Children must be accompanied 

by a parent / adult. 

 

Phonics & Reading Parents Information 

Meeting 

 

Please join us at 2.30pm on Tuesday 23rd November in 

school for information about our new phonics scheme 

and how parents can support their child with this and 

reading at home.  

 

Our Year 6 librarians are very excited to be able to re-

open our newly improved library next week. The library 

has been re-organised and re-stocked – the children 

are going to love the new books! 

 

Amazon Smile 
 

Please consider using Amazon Smile when 

you shop online. Just look for Skipton Christ 

Church School Fund as your chosen charity 

and start shopping!  
 

RE topic – just class 5 

The recent ParentMail message describing 

the next RE topic affects Class 5 children 

only. 

Resources for Parents and Carers 

We have created a new section on the 

website where resources can be found 

quickly. Links sent from our partner 

organisations will be uploaded here, so 

check back regularly. Follow the link to 

explore this section> 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org

.uk/parents/resources-parents-and-carers 

 
Children in Need – 19th November 

 

Children are invited to dress up as who they 

would like to be when they grow up, or just in 

fancy dress!  

The suggested voluntary contribution is £1 

per child. 

https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/parents/resources-parents-and-carers
https://www.christchurchschoolskipton.org.uk/parents/resources-parents-and-carers

